
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Circular Ref.: 016 / 2020 

 

10 April 2020 

 

CLUB CLOSED 
 

To: All Members 
 

With reference to our earlier Circular Ref. 

015 / 2020, dated 25 March 2020, there is 

a further extension for closure of both 

clubhouses at Jalan Sultan Ahmad Shah 

and Bay Avenue and all activities 

suspended from: 

 

• Wednesday, 15 April 2020 to 

• Tuesday, 28 April 2020 

 

We will keep Members updated on any 

changes to the situation. 
 

 

For Management Committee 

The Old Frees’ Association 

10 April 2020 

 

 

 

 

ANDREW LIM CHONG HUAT 

Honorary Secretary 


